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U.S. Anny Engineer District, Alaska 
P.O. Box 6898 (Attn: PM-C) 
Elmendorf AFB, Alaska 99506-6898 

Attn:	 Mr. Carey Cossaboom 

RE:	 RESPONSE TO COMMENTS ON DRAFf WORK PLAN, PHASE IV 
REMEDIAL INVESTIGATION, NORTHEAST CAPE, ST. LAWRENCE 
ISLAND, ALASKA, HTRW CONTRACT DACA85-03-D-0003, DELIVERY 
ORDER #006 

Shannon & Wilson have prepared responses to the comments received from the United 
States Anny Corps of Engineers (USACE) and others regarding our Draft Work Plan for the 
project referenced above. These responses are included as an attachment to this letter. As 
discussed with you over the telephone, the majority of comments received from USACE are 
accepted and the appropriate revisions, additions, and/or clarifications are noted. There are a few 
items that warrant additional discussion. On the other hand, many of the comments received 
from non-USACE persons express concerns and/or questions that involve the scope of work and 
not necessarily the performance of the work. These responses have not been addressed because 
Shannon & Wilson was not involved in the preparation of the scope of work or the review of 
previous investigation results. 

We look forward to working with you to finalize these plans and await your response to 
the proposed revisions to the Draft Work Plan. If you have questions or comments regarding the 
attached comment response forms, please contact Randy Hessong or the undersigned at (907) 
561-2120. 

Sincerely, 

SHANNON & WILSON, INC. 

John Spielman, c.P.G. 
Project Manager 

Enc:	 Comment Response Forms (seven reviewers) 
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